
2nd Grade AMI Assignments 

 Reading Writing/Social 
Studies 

Math Science 

Monday Read for 20 
minutes and 
make a notice 
wonder chart 
about what you 
read. 

Write about how 
change impacts 
people and 
animals.  Include 
a Topic Sentence, 
Evidence, 
Elaboration, and 
Conclusion. 

Imagine there are 
217 students in 
2nd grade at your 
school. If there are 
100 students in 1st 
grade, how many 
students are in 
both 1st and 2nd 
grade? If all of the 
1st and 2nd grade 
students were put 
in groups of 10 to 
play a game, how 
many groups of 10 
would there be? 
Be sure to show 
your thinking on a 
piece of paper. 

Ice, snow, popsicles, 
butter, marshmallows, 
chocolate, ice cream. 
What happens when 
you heat these things 
up? How do they 
change? Is there any 
way to change them 
back to the way they 
were before they 
were heated? Design 
an experiment to test 
it out. Get an adult to 
help you! 

Tuesday Read for 20 
minutes and 
compare and 
contrast two 
characters in 
the book you 
read. 

Write an opinion 
paragraph about 
your favorite 
season of the 
year. Include an 
Opinion 
Statement, 
Reason, 
Evidence, and a 
Conclusion. 

Practice your math 
facts (addition and 
subtraction within 
20) with a fun 
game of 
basketball! Ask an 
adult to write some 
addition and 
subtraction facts 
on different pieces 
of scratch paper. 
For each fact you 
answer correctly, 
crumple up the 
piece of paper with 
the fact written on 
it. When you are 
finished practicing, 
take turns making 
“baskets” into the 
trash can. 

What if there were no 
more socks? How 
could you keep your 
feet warm when you 
go outside? 
Investigate what other 
materials you have 
around your house 
that would be good 
for keeping your feet 
warm. Draw a picture 
or take a photo of 
your new foot 
warming invention to 
share. 

Wednesday Read for 20 
minutes and 
summarize the 
story. 
 

Write a story from 
a pet/animal’s 
point of view. 
 
Be sure to include 

Use the clues to 
find the mystery 
numbers. 1. I am 
between 750 and 
850. I have 3 ones 

Sam built a toy car 
using 25 Legos, then 
his little brother took 
the car apart again. 
Did the 25 blocks 



Narrative--
Include 
characters, 
setting, 
problem, 
solution 
 
Informational--
Include the 
essential 
message and 
three 
supporting 
details. 

a problem and a 
solution in your 
story. 

and no tens. Who 
am I? 2. I have 12 
tens and 7 ones. 
Who am I? 3. I am 
100 more than a 
number that as 3 
hundreds, 4 tens, 
and 2 ones. Who 
am I? 

weigh more, less, or 
the same as the car 
that Sam built? How 
do you know? 

Thursday Read for 20 
minutes and 
write about the 
knowledge you 
gained from 
what you read. 

Write a letter to 
Martin Luther 
King, Jr. or Ruby 
Bridges. 
 
 

See the picture on 
the next page. The 
picture shows 
islands connected 
by bridges. To 
cross a bridge, you 
must pay a toll in 
coins. If you start 
on the island 
marked with the 
smiley face with 
100 coins, how 
can you make it to 
the island marked 
with the sun? Mark 
your path on the 
picture and show 
your thinking. 

Draw a picture of 3 
animals you 
sometimes see 
around your 
neighborhood. 
Explain how you 
know if something is 
an animal or not. 

 


